January 15, 1997

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, FL. 32314

To whom it may concem,

For your records, we wish to inform you of a change in our mailing address. The
new address is:

Martin Communications, Inc.
P.O.Box 18484
Tampa, FL 33679-8484
Nothing else has changed, including our phone/fax numbers.

The stationery you hold reflects the old address, as we are in the process of
reprinting. Thank you for your attention to this detail.

Sincerely,

y/ 0 v
ice Martin
President
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